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EABC TRUSTEES  
Allan Dorman 
Henry Fletcher 
Rosy Ford -Hutchinson 
John McGaughey 
Desi McMeekin 
Curly Morris 
Alan Scott*    
*Alan has kindly volunteered to keep all the trustees up 
to date on committee matters. 
Thanks to the trustees for continuing to support the 
club in this vital role. 
 

REFURBISHMENT SUB-COMMITTEE 
At the meeting on the 16th January these members 
volunteered to work towards upgrading the club facilities. 

Jill Doig 
Gavin Doig 
Gemma Hagans 
Debbie Hanna 
Nelson Hastings 
Nick Murray 
Michael Topping 

Communications regarding refurbishment sent to 
refurbsubcom@eabc.org.uk will be forwarded to the sub-
committee. 

GENERAL  

• New Website successfully launched mid-January, 
visit online at www.eabc.club  

• Credit card terminal installed, this can be used for 
bar sales and membership payments. 

• Contact Lucy to order your EABC jacket if you 
missed ordering previously. 

• Extraction fan replaced in the gents changing 
facilities, thanks to Tommy. 

• New tables purchased for function room and a 
storage rack has been made for some of them 
thanks to Peter. 

• Survitec life raft on test – sponsorship received. 
• Fire alarm and fire extinguishers tested, with 

necessary certification obtained in preparation for 
renewal of the entertainments licence. 

YARD AND SLIP 
• The winch repairs are progressing, the winch 

should be available for members use by late 
February. 

SAIL AND POWER  
• Junior training continues Sunday Mornings, thanks 

Lucy. 
• 5&6th Jan RYA Laser squad training well attended. 
• 19 &20th Jan RYA 420 squad training enjoyed 

despite the blustery conditions. 
• Dinghy winter series continue -subject to weather- 

thanks to Richard and his team.  
• EABC regatta 2019 6 & 7th July - save the date! 

ENTERTAINMENT 
• Thanks to Tom for organising some great talks, 

thanks also to  Guy Warner (U-boats)  and Roy 
Totten (Antarctica) for providing the members with 
such informative and engaging evenings. 

UP AND COMING EVENTS  
• 6th February Liam Kelly; What’s my (street) name? 

7.30pm; non-members welcome. 
• 9th February Castaways charity event. 
• 20th February Matt McGovern; Performance  

7.30pm; non-members welcome. 
 

FRIDAY EVENING MEALS cancelled from  
Friday 15th February until further notice 
MEMBERS  

• Welcome to new member Ben Ferris. 
 

• New tonnage; Health to enjoy! 
to Frank Healy on his Sunseeker 
& Paddy Thompson on his purchase of “Hussar” 

 
MEMBERSHIP 

Please complete the membership update form 
(available at the bar) to ensure you are being 
addressed and billed correctly. 

 
Membership invoices will be sent by Mid-February, if you 
have queries contact memsec@eabc.org.uk 
  

 
If you have any news that you like to be included in the next 
edition, send to wymers@eabc.org.uk   
Web Site   www.eabc.org.uk , www.eabc.club  
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